
  
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Bored over the break? Why not try creative ways of 
practicing your times tables…. mince pie arrays anyone?  
 
                                        3 x 3 = ………. 

                                        

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Year 4 News 
20th December 2024 

Contact details of the Year 4 team 

 

English –  In English, Year 4 have been debating the question “Should zoos be banned?” The children considered the 
arguments for and against and used their Oracy skills to hold a debate, demonstrating how to agreeably disagree with 
each other! They then turned to their books to write a convincing article on the topic.   

 
Maths – Year 4 have rounded off their maths learning this term with work on perimeter. They have impressed their 
teachers with their approach to the reasoning and problem-solving elements in this topic.  

 
Wider Curriculum – Science has been in the spotlight this week as the Year 4s have been putting their work on electricity into 
practice, designing and planning their own investigation question. They have also finished off their Geography topic on 
rainforests by designing beautiful, informative leaflets all about deforestation.  

Enjoying a well-earned Christmas break!  

 

We hope you all stay safe over the Christmas and enjoy 

celebrating with those closest to you. See you in the 

New Year! 

 

 

4B – Janet Keat 
jkeat@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

4W – Eleanor Graham 
egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
4B – Nelly and Otis 
 
4W – Emily and Bailey  
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